From: Gerry Goguen [mailto:glgoguen62 @gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 3:02 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Another Gas Station

| am totally opposed to another gas station going in at the Borden/Carleton area on PEI. The last time | was on the
Island, there were 3 gas stations there and 2 of them were family run businesses. | have heard thru Facebook that this
will indeed close down those smaller family run gas stations if a bigger gas station is allowed to open. This should not
be allowed to happen. | am hoping that your office can put a stop to this.

Gerald Goguen
Born and raised on the Island.

(902)222-6284

Sent from my iPhone



